
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
3rd November 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
GCSE Climbing Assessment – Arthog 22 & 23 February, 2018 

  
We are in the process of confirming a fantastic opportunity for those pupils who wish to use climbing as 
one of their assessed GCSE Sport practicals.  A GCSE assessment trip to Arthog will take place from 
Thursday 22nd - Friday 23rd February 2018 (the last two days of the half term holiday). 
 
The trip is a packed two days of climbing that will provide pupils with a GCSE grade in climbing which can 
be attributed to their final Sport GCSE grade.  
  
All equipment, kit, rooms and meals are provided along with training and support. The cost of the event is 
£120.00. Please note that this trip is heavily subsidised, also insufficient numbers attending will prevent 
the event from taking place. Students who are in receipt of Free School Meals will be supported through 
funds allocated to the school. The above price also includes the travel for the trip. Students on free school 
meals will be supported by funds allocated to the school, the cost for these students will be £60.00. 
 
 Thursday 22nd February -  arrive at Arthog 10.00 am, collect kit, collect a packed lunch, attend 
climbing sessions followed by the evening meal. 
Friday 23rd February - breakfast, collect a packed lunch, attend climbing sessions and 

assessments followed by the evening meal and departure. 
  
Further details of departure and return, clothing to take etc. will be issued to those who are able to take 
up this opportunity.   
 
If you are interested in your child taking part and can commit to the cost, please complete the reply slip 
below and return it to school by Friday 10th November 2017 so we may calculate sufficient numbers. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs V Jevons   Mr G Davies   Mr P Salmon 
Subject Leader PE  Assistant Head Teacher  School Business Manager 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 GCSE Climbing Assessment – Arthog 22 & 23 February, 2018 

 

Name: ……………………………………………………….   Form: …………………………………………. 
 
 I would like my son/daughter to take part in the above event. 

 
Name: …………………………………………………………………..   Signed: …………………………………………….Parent/Carer 
 
Date: ……………………………………………….. 
 

Please return to the school office by Friday 10th November 2017   VJ/PR 

Mary Webb School & Science College, Pontesbury, Shrewsbury, Shropshire SY5 0TG 

Head Teacher:  Mr A J Smith BSc (Econ) MSc TEL:  01743 792100 

 FAX:  01743 792110 
 Email:  admin@marywebbschool.com 
 Website:  www.marywebbschool.com  

 

mailto:admin@marywebbschool.com
http://www.marywebbschool.com/

